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Monday 24th January 2022 

Year 5 trip to Hampton Court Palace 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Thursday 3rd March, Year 5 will be visiting Hampton Court Palace as part of their learning relating 

to the history curriculum this year, finding out more about Tudor life at a palace.  We are sure that it 

will be a very rewarding and enjoyable experience for the children.    

 

On the day, please could all children be in school at 7:00am prompt, in order to ensure a quick 

getaway.  We will return to school at 6:00pm.  Due to the longevity of the day, it is essential that 

children bring sufficient food and drink: two snacks and a water bottle, as well as a nut-free packed 

lunch.  Part of the day will be spent outside and the weather may be changeable, so please send 

children with a suitable coat to wear on top of their school uniform. 
 

The cost of the trip is £31.26. All contributions are voluntary. If sufficient voluntary contributions 

are not received the activity may be cancelled. If you feel you are unable to cover the cost of the trip, 

please contact Mr Emissah via the school office. If you are in receipt of pupil premium, you can pay 

50% of the trip cost, in this case £15.63. For your convenience, payment and permission can be 

made online. Please see the website for further information. We would be most grateful for offers of 

help from parents, please indicate on the reply slip if you are able to support in this way.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Ainsworth 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 5 trip to Hampton Court Palace 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________, in class ___________, to visit  

Hampton Court Palace on Thursday 3rd March. 

I am available to help on the day of the trip. 

I have a Bishop Road DBS and I am available to help on the day of the trip.  

(We will let you know by Friday 18th February if we require your help) 

Name: _____________________________________ 
 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

